Henry George School of Social Science
Chariered by the University cf the State of New York

121 East 30th Street, New York, N.Y. 10016
212-889-8020

February 25, 1997

Dear Mike,

I have your letter of "February 19th, enclosing the
check of $104,619.07 from the Estate of Mariam Hetzel Don-
ovan.

As you requested a special fund will be established,
and the income based on the assets will be allocated to
the Philadelphia Extension.

Thank you very much. I am sure you were instrumental
in having your cousin remembering the Philadelphia Exten-

sion.

Kindest rTegards.

Sincerely,
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Oscar B. Johannsen
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